

SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY NOTIFICATION

DATE: April 28, 2020

Dear NDNU Community Members,

The County of San Mateo is in the process of revising the current Shelter-In-Place order with the possible extension date moving from May 3, 2020 to May 31, 2020. To learn more, please click here. As of April 22, 2020 San Mateo County issued an order requiring members of the public and workers at essential businesses to wear face coverings outside the home for certain activities and in places of business. The City of Belmont has enforced this order, requiring all those using Belmont's open space trails to wear a face covering. For more information Click Here.

We urge you to please follow national, world health organization, state and regional news to stay updated on most recent updates.

Please continuously refer to our FAQ page for most recent updates on the Future of NDNU.

COURSE WITHDRAWAL DATES EXTENDED

Due to COVID-19, NDNU is temporarily altering some policies for the Spring 2020 semester to accommodate our students. Please read more here.

COMMENCEMENT UPDATE

We want to honor the intent to hold an in-person Commencement on the field and also comply with public health orders regarding COVID-19. Your health and safety are our highest priorities. Given recent guidance suggesting that restrictions on large gatherings could last another six to twelve months, we have decided to postpone Commencement for the Class of 2020 to May 2021. To read more about the update click here. Please continue to check our Commencement page for updates.